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ADDENDUM #1  

Guthrie Road Improvements Project – RFQ 

City of O’Fallon, Missouri     

February 6, 2019                                       
 

The following Addendum has been released for the Request for Qualifications for the Guthrie Road 

Improvement project: 

The submit by date of February 15, 2019 has been changed to February 20, 

2019. 
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ADDENDUM # 1 
TO THE DRAWINGS AND SPECIFICATIONS FOR: 

 

Water Main Replacement for Wabash Ave 

Reconstruction Project 

 
City of O’Fallon, Missouri 

100 North Main Street 

O’Fallon, Missouri 63366 

 

December 8, 2017 

 

INFORMATION_______________________________________________________________ 

 

All addenda and information included in them shall be considered part of the contract documents.  

Receipt of all addenda for this project shall be shown within the bid submission as described in the 

specifications.  The following are revisions to the contract documents; 

 

Specification:   Bid Form 

 Revise the Bid Item #27 Description to the following;  

 Type “C” Bituminous Concrete Pavement, 2” Thick 

 

END OF ADDENDUM 

Ruth Field 

City of O’Fallon, Missouri 

100 North Main Street 

O’Fallon, MO 63366 

636-379-5590 

636-978-4144 Fax 

E-mail: rfield@ofallon.mo.us 

 


